
RE-ADVERTISEMENT FOR BIDDERS 
GREENVILLE, NORTH CAROLINA 

 
 
Sealed bids will be received by the City of Greenville, in the Public Works Department Conference 
Room, 1500 Beatty Street, Greenville, NC  27834 until Thursday, February 22, 2018 at 2:00 p.m. local 
time, and immediately thereafter the sealed bids will be publicly opened and read for constructing the 
following: 
 

EB-5539 – SOUTH TAR RIVER GREENWAY, PHASE 3 
GREENVILLE, NORTH CAROLINA 

 
EB-5539 – South Tar River Greenway, Phase 3 consists of the installation of stone base, asphalt paving, 
concrete sidewalks, drainage, curb ramps, grading, structures, utility adjustments, conduit, and associated 
appurtenances as described in the Contract Documents, Plans and Specifications. 
 
The foregoing description shall not be construed as a complete description of all work required. 
 
All bidders, at the time the bid proposal is submitted, shall be prequalified and listed on the NCDOT 
Directory of Transportation Firms. BIDS SUBMITTED BY CONTRACTORS WHO ARE NOT 
PREQUALIFIED BY THE NCDOT WILL NOT BE ACCEPTED AND WILL BE REJECTED 
WITHOUT FURTHER CONSIDERATION. These bids will not be considered for award by the City of 
Greenville and they will be returned to the bidder. Sub-contractors are required to be prequalified by the 
NCDOT prior to beginning work. 
 
Digital copies of bid documents may be obtained by visiting www.greenvillenc.gov, at no cost from the 
Engineering Division of Public Works, 1500 Beatty Street, Greenville, North Carolina, or by contacting 
Amanda Braddy, Administrative Assistant, at (252) 329-4467. 
 
This is a re-advertisement.  All information provided in the Notice to Bidders in the Contract Documents 
shall still apply.  Bidders shall use the original Bid Form showing bid opening date of February 13, 2018 
for submission. 


